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SUSPENSION OF TRADING

Reference is made to the announcement of the China Bright Culture Group (the “Company”) dated 
31 March 2021 in relation to, among others, the delay in publication of 2020 annual results (the 
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalized terms used herein this announcement shall 
have the same meanings as ascribed to them in the Announcements.

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company will be suspended on the Stock 
Exchange with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 1 April 2021 until the Company publishes the announcement in 
relation to the 2020 annual results.

By order of the Board
China Bright Culture Group

Liu Mu
Chairman

Beijing, the PRC, 1 April 2021
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